
 
 

 

    February 2018 
 

Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 

 
Districtwide Professional Development Committee 
Cabinet reviewed and supported the Districtwide Professional Development Committee’s 
recommendation to reduce their meeting schedule. 

 
Sexual Harassment Training 
Cabinet discussed how the District could offer sexual harassment training Districtwide to all 
employees. 
 
Workforce Development  
College CTE deans joined Cabinet in a conversation on plans to spend Strong Workforce 
Program funding. 
 
BoardDocs 
Cabinet reached consensus that the Governing Board meeting would be the only event listed 
as a featured item on BoardDocs 
 
Active Shooter Training 
After a public safety presentation by Chief Carney, Cabinet agreed to conduct a table top 
active shooter exercise at a later date. Chief Carney will also share a presentation on the 
Cellular 911 app at a March Cabinet meeting. 
 
2018 Teacher of the Year 
Bob Kratochvil announced that LMC’s academic senate has selected Cecil Nasworthy as 
their 2018 Teacher of the Year. 
 
 
 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five- 
member Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California. The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 
and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 

Members of the Chancellor’s Cabinet: Cindy Goga, Executive Foundation Director; Eugene Huff, 
Executive Vice Chancellor, Administrative Services; Robert Kratochvil, President, LMC; Susan 
Lamb, President, DVC, Tim Leong, Director, Communications and Community Relations; Mojdeh 
Mehdizadeh, President, Contra Costa College; Jonah Nicholas, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief 
Financial Officer; Ray Pyle, Chief Facilities Planner Dio Shipp, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief 
Human Resources Officer; Greg Stoup, Interim Associate Vice Chancellor, Educational Services, 
Fred E. Wood, Chancellor 
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